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Wednesday, September 15, 2021 

 

Dear Class 1/2A Families, 

As you are aware Monday, September 20, 2021 is Federal Election Day.  Adelaide 

Hoodless has been selected as a polling station.  Any schools that have been 

selected as polling station must meet very specific Hamilton Medical Officer of 

Health criteria.  Please see the link below for more detailed information. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/adelaidehoodless/2021/09/14/adelaide-hoodless-to-be-

used-as-polling-station-for-federal-election/  

As Class 1/2A is located in Room 132 (formerly the EarlyOn Centre), we are 

assigning additional staff to support the students as they transition in and out 

during nutrition break and to use the washroom.  For September 20, students will 

be using the washrooms in the lower level by the old gym.  They will be escorted 

by staff.  Instructional programming for this class will continue as scheduled and 

there will be no disruption to student learning. 

If you have any questions regarding September 20th, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Respectfully, 

 

Nanci Simpson - Principal 
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